
From: Helen Howie  
Sent: 13 July 2015 11:09 
To: 'Programme Officer' <Programme.Officer@shropshire.gov.uk> 
Subject: SAMDev Main Modifications  
 
Dear Inspector Sherratt, 
 
A number of participants, including myself, made comments on the Council’s proposed 
modifications to policy MD3 during the hearings as collated in the attached document 
provided by the Council to you in December 2014.  The Council’s website makes it clear that 
we should not repeat submissions made previously and therefore instead of reiterating these 
I simply ask that they are not ignored.  I trust you will address the significant points made in 
December 2014 regarding policy MD3 in your final report.   
 
As a wider comment, the points made by many people in the representations in April 2014, 
the hearing statements in October 2014, participation in the hearings in November and 
December 2015 and subsequent submissions on the Council’s proposed changes such as 
those to policy MD3, were made in good faith in the integrity of the process and the 
independence of the Planning Inspectorate.  We trust that your report will address the 
genuine concerns about the Plan’s soundness and legal compliance in due course.   
 
I would be grateful if this email were included in the formal submissions on the Main 
Modifications, as it seeks to ensure that due regard is given to the comments previously 
made on the Council’s proposed modifications to policy MD3 that are now included in your 
Main Modifications as MM14-MM18. 
 
Best Regards, 
 
Helen 
 
Helen Howie MA (Hons) MCD MRTPI 
Planning Consultant 

Berrys 
Chartered Surveyors & Valuers  •  Property & Business Consultants   •  Chartered Town 
Planners 
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